
2

Appeal at Eden Park on Waitangi Day 2019. 

The LifePod Appeal aims to raise $4 million to produce 2,000 LifePod incubators and 
save the lives of one million babies through a telethon and concert headlined by a 
global music icon. LifePods are the incubator invention of Sir Ray Avery, produced 
at a fraction of the price of alternatives. 

BUT, we need your support to bring this event to Eden Park for the local and wider 
community! The Eden Park Trust has applied to Auckland Council for resource 
consent to hold the concert. 

We encourage you to file a supporting submission for the LifePod Appeal HERE. 
Submissions close on July 12. 

Both Eden Park and Sir Ray Avery urge any residents with concerns about the 
LifePod Appeal to contact the stadium on: info@edenpark.co.nz 

You can read our latest media releases around the campaign here and more 
information can be found at www.edenpark.co.nz/millionbabies 

Tickets for this Friday's game 

Super Rugby starts back up after the June international window. Although it ended 
being a clean sweep, the All Blacks were uncharacteristically messy, with a lot of 
new caps being brought in. This makes the final three weeks of Super Rugby a great 
chance for other fringe players to push their claims. This week the Blues take on the 
Reds and although neither team is in the running to make the playoffs, the Blues will 
look at it as a great opportunity to take a win before a couple of tough weeks on the 
road in Wellington and Christchurch. 

We have 125 tickets up for grabs, first in first served, from 7:00am tomorrow at Gate 
G reception. 

*Limited to two tickets per member of The Hood.

From: info@edenpark.co.nz  

Sent: Wednesday, 27 June 2018 2:54 p.m. 

To: 

Subject: #SayYes, Blues v Reds Tickets and a chance to attend a cookie launch! 

To view this email as 
 

a web page, go here.

Help save a million babies! #SayYes 

We have been delighted with increasing local support for us to host the LifePod 
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I Love Baking Launch 

Thanks to our local friends, and neighbours around the corner, at I Love Food Co we 
are lucky enough to have tickets to giveaway for their upcoming cookie launch! 

The I Love Baking range features unique cookies with 20% of the usual sugar content 
being replaced with date puree, plus with the addition of oats it means no nasties for 
small people. 

To win one of 10 family passes to their exclusive launch event held here at Eden 
Park, email I Love Food Co by July 4 and tell us what their cookies are partially 
sweetened with. 

The event will be held at 3pm on Sunday 22nd July with playball for the kids on the 
No 1. Field (weather permitting), Kokako refreshments for mums and dads and of 
course – cookies! 

Good luck! 

*Please advise number of children and ages plus ensure you are available to attend
the event as the tickets are non-transferable.
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You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive communications and offers from 
Eden Park. We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish to unsubscribe click here 

   

 




